There is always great news to share about our St. Philip’s College family. The following
achievements align with our College Strategic Objectives: Student Success, Performance
Excellence, and Principle-Centered Leadership. Stay up to date with our faculty, staff, and student
accomplishments by reading the President’s Newsletter online at alamo.edu/spc/newsletter and

follow us on social media @ GOSPC.
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125th Anniversary Celebration
March 1, 2023

St. Philip's College kicked off its 125th Anniversary by holding a scholarship
fundraising celebration on campus Wednesday, March 1, 2023. Nearly 500
people, including sponsors, Alamo College District leadership, SPC alumni, and



https://www.alamo.edu/siteassets/spc/about-spc/leadership/presidents-corner/presidents-newsletters/newsletter-2021-spring.pdf
https://www.alamo.edu/spc/about-spc/leadership/president/presidents-newsletters/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=y-zEvLubwwA
https://cloud.3dissue.net/38464/38369/39311/88169/index.html

volunteer SPC students and employees gathered to create a night to remember.
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Student Success

125th Anniversary Celebration highlights the

student experience

Student Success was the focal point of the 125th
Celebration with three student speakers; Student
Government Association President Valentin




Morin, Strada Scholar Zena Hariri, and SPC
alumnus Enrique Salinas. They each shared their
experiences as well as the unique struggles they
overcame with the help of SPC services and
programs. They were prime examples of the

Q impact that fundraising dollars have in changing
lives.

Performance Excellence

Culinary Arts provides food service for 450
guests on campus

On Wednesday, March 1, the Tourism,
Hospitality, and Culinary Arts Department
provided a fine dining experience for the 125th
Celebration. This event took a full team effort from
every part of the department. All chefs and
instructors, along with the chair and culinary
coordinators worked at the event. Students had a
hand in creating a successful experience, from
food preparation, plating, and service, to
overseeing the beverage stations.

Principle-Centered Leadership

14th Annual Golf Tournament
A group comprised of about 50 St. Philip’s College
leadership and staff members, led by Director of
Institutional Advancement Dr. Sharon Crockett-
Ray, hosted a successful scholarship golf
tournament on Friday, March 3. The event took
place at Olympia Hills Golf & Event Center in
Universal City. Over 20 company sponsors
partnered with us for the event to raise
scholarship funds.
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